
 

 

   EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 

Meeting Date: October 21, 2024 
Name of Agenda Item: Dick Bedlington Family Foundation Donation Approval 
Section of Agenda: Consent 
Department: Parks 
Council Committee Review: Legal Review: 

☐ Community Development          ☐ Public Safety ☐ Yes - Reviewed 

☐ Finance ☐ Public Works ☐ No - Not Reviewed 

☒ Parks    ☐ Other: _____________ ☐ Review Not Required 
Attachments: 

 

Summary Statement: 

The Dick Bedlington Family Foundation has graciously offered to purchase playground equipment and to 
assist in the cost of site preparation for the Schoolyard Park development project for approximately $120,000.  
$70,000 would be gifted in 2024 and $50,000 in the beginning of 2025.  This would provide the opportunity 
for multi-age level play space for community members with children who are visiting the park and enjoying 
the new pavilion. 
 
If approved by Council, the above donation will be used to make the purchase as soon as possible for 
immediate use. 
Recommended Action: 

Motion for the Council to accept the donation from the Dick Bedlington Family Foundation for new 
playground equipment at Schoolyard Park and approval for the Mayor to sign any additional documents tied 
to the future project. 
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